September 2020
Our Ref: HP7902
Dear Parents/Guardians     
YEAR 5/6 PUPILS
I would like to remind parents of the procedure for Year 5/6 pupils leaving the school premises at the end of the school day.

If your child is in Year 5 or 6 then they may make their own way home from school ONLY if we have written permission from parents or a completed signed consent form (below).
If you collect your Year 5 or 6 child from school, we also need your permission for them to leave the classroom to meet you on the playground at the end of the school day.  If we do not receive this permission, then you will need to collect your child from their classroom door.

These procedures are put in place for the safety of your child.

We will require completed consent forms returned by Friday 11th September 2020.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
TO:  Class Teacher

Child’s Name: ______________________________________ Class: _________


I give permission for my child to make their own way home at the end of the school day:   YES        NO
If NO to the above statement:

I give permission for my child to meet me in the playground at the end of the school day:   YES        NO 
If you do not give permission to meeting your child in the playground or making their own way home at the end of the school day then you will need to collect your Year 5 or Year 6 child from their classroom.

Signed: __________________________________________ (Parent/Guardian)   Date: ________

